
CORPORATION PROCEEDINGS 

 

Special Board Meeting 

 

 

Board of Trustees       Municipal Building 

Village of Kenmore        May 29, 2025 

 

 

PRESENT: Hon. Patrick Mang    Mayor 

  Hon. Paul Catalano    Trustee 

  Hon. Brittany Jones        Trustee 

  Hon. Donna Genesky    Trustee 

  Hon. Christopher Ring   Trustee 

   

 

Mayor Mang opened the meeting at 4:00 PM and asked the Clerk to take Roll Call.  The 

Mayor waived other formalities. 

 
BOARD CONDUCTED A PUBLIC HEARING PERTAINING TO NEW WATER 

AND SEWER RATES._______________________________________________________ 

 

Trustee Catalano moved to open a hearing pertaining to increases to the water and 

sewer rates, to be effective June 1, 2025. 

Seconded by Trustee Ring and approved by all in attendance.  

The Mayor asked the Clerk/Treasurer to summarize the proposed rate increases.  

Clerk/Treasurer Johnson stated that the minimum for Water (up to 8000 gallons) would 

remain the same.  The rate for water consumption above the minimum would be $6.10/1000 

gallons.  The sewer rate would be $3.54/1000 gallons.  There would be no change to the UTS 

or DEC surcharges. 

There were no questions or comments. 

Trustee Jones moved to close the hearing. 

Seconded by Trustee Genesky and approved by all in attendance. 

 

 

 



-2-     May 29, 2025 

 

 

THE BOARD APPROVED AN AGREEMENT WITH THE TOWN OF 

TONAWANDA FOR THE PURCHASE OF WATER._________________________ 

 

Trustee Jones moved to approve an agreement with the Town of Tonawanda for 

the purchase of water for July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026. 

Seconded by Trustee Genesky.  A Roll Call Vote was taken. 

Trustee Catalano Aye 

Trustee Jones  Aye 

Trustee Genesky Aye 

Trustee Ring  Aye  

As there were no other questions or comments, the meeting was adjourned. 

The next meeting of the Village Board will take place on June 3, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

       Kathleen P. Johnson 

       Clerk/Treasurer 


